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Polling Location Changes - Precinct 6 and 12


Levy County voters, who vote at the following precincts on Election Day, will receive new voter information cards within the next few months reflecting the change. The change was approved by the Board of County Commissioners at the August 22, 2023, meeting.

-Precinct 6 voters will move from Gulf Hammock Church of God to Otter Creek Baptist Church located at 171 SW 3rd St, Otter Creek, FL 32683.
-Precinct 12 voters will move from Fanning Springs City Hall to College of Central Florida located at 15390 NW Hwy 19, Chiefland, FL 32626.

Supervisor Tammy Jones said, "our office has made every effort to consider access, convenience, and visibility for both new locations selected." Precincts must be ADA accessible and large enough to safely accommodate the number of voters expected on Election Day.

Voters can use the "Where Do I Vote" option at www.votelevy.gov, or call the Supervisor of Elections office (352)486-5163 to find a voter's polling location. In addition, voters who did not request a Vote by Mail ballot for the upcoming Presidential Preference Primary Election in March of 2024 will receive a personalized sample ballot at a later date, which will include the voter's polling place information.

For questions or concerns, contact our office via phone at 352-486-5163 or email tammy@votelevy.gov.
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